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Apologies Michelle – I misspelt your email address below.
 
Kind regards

 

Executive

National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority
T:  | E:  | W: nopsema.gov.au

Interested in offshore petroleum safety, well integrity and environmental management?
To receive the latest news and information subscribe here.
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From:  
Sent: Friday, 28 February 2020 4:19 PM
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: Letter from NOPSEMA CEO - Sharing of Offshore Information [DLM=For-Official-Use-
Only]
 

For Official Use Only
Dear Secretary
 
Please find attached a letter from NOPSEMA’s CEO, Stuart Smith with regard to sharing of
offshore information.
 
Kind regards

 

Executive

National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority
T:  | E:  | W: nopsema.gov.au



Interested in offshore petroleum safety, well integrity and environmental management?
To receive the latest news and information subscribe here.
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